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Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Gerald K. Rhode

Vice President
System Project Management

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard, i<est
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

4 „'a.h

Subject: Management Meeting

This letter confirms our plans for a management meeting to be held at the
NRC Region I offices at your request at 1:30 p.m. April 14, 1982, to discuss
the proposed corrective actions related to the findings of NRC inspection
50-410/81-13.

No. reply to this letter is required, however, should you have any questions
concerning this meeting, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

gz,,eel 4~.l 8~
on~/J @@~ed,

Ronald C. Haynes
Regional Administrator

CC:
Leonard M. Trosten, Esquire
Carl D. Hobelman. Esquire
NMPC gA
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document, Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
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